
 
 

The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) updated the Interim Public Health Recommendations for Fully 

Vaccinated People in non-health care settings. In summary, fully vaccinated people no longer need to wear a mask or 

physically distance in any non-healthcare setting, except where required by federal, state, local, tribal, or territorial laws, 

rules, and regulations, including local business and workplace guidance. An Executive Order from Governor Pritzker 

yesterday concurred with the CDC.   Kendall County Board Chairman Scott R. Gryder has issued the following for the 

Kendall County Office Building, located at 111 W Fox St., Yorkville IL 60560:    

FACE MASKS 

OPTIONAL 


